
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
TO: Directors Brandon D. Rose, Nancy Bui-Thompson, Gregg Fishman, 

Rob Kerth, Dave Tamayo, and Heidi Sanborn 
 
 

This is to notify you that Board members have been invited to the Solano 
4 Wind Project Phase 4 Ribbon Cutting.  This event will be held Monday, May 13, 
2024, at 9:00 a.m., at the Solano East Laydown Yard, 7359 Montezuma Hills Road, 
Rio Vista, CA  94571. 
 

Although a quorum of the Board may be present, no meeting has been 
scheduled, and no Board action will be taken. 
 

Interested members of the public may contact Patrick Guild, Sacramento 
Municipal Utility District, Customer Service Center, Sacramento, California, telephone 
number 1-916-732-5507 for further information. 
 
 
 
Dated:  May 10, 2024 
 
 
Rosanna Herber, President 
Board of Directors 
Sacramento Municipal Utility District 
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